
 

DUCK FEEDERS - WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 

WE ARE HAPPY TO SEE OUR RESIDENTS ENJOY THE LAKE AND FEED OUR 

RESIDENT DUCKS; HOWEVER, THEY ARE CAUSING A HEALTH HAZARD 

WHEN THEY DEFECATE IN THE PARKING AREAS. 

 

WE HAVE MANY CHILDREN AND ADULTS ENTERING AND LEAVING THE 

POOL WITHOUT SHOES.  MAINTAINING THE AREA IS BECOMING MORE AND 

MORE LABORIOUS. 

 

WHEN FEEDING THE DUCKS, PLEASE TAKE YOUR FEED TO THE GREEN 

BANKS OF THE LAKE, AND NOT IN THE PARKING OR PEDESTRIAN AREAS.  

THE DUCKS WILL FOLLOW THE FOOD. 

 

IF WE ARE NOT ABLE TO CONTROL THE DUCKS, WE MAY BE FORCED TO 

DRASTICALLY REDUCE THE POPULATION. 

 

WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE ASSIST US IN CONTROLING THE DUCKS SO 

THAT WE ALL CONTINUE TO ENJOY THEM. 

 

THANK YOU FOR COOPERATION! 

 


